PATRON:

THE CANADIAN-AUSTRIAN SOCIETY
OF TORONTO

41 Tallon Road, Weston, Ontario - MOP 1M6
Telephone (416) 242-2972
Fax (416) 242-2378

The Ambassador of Austria

17 November 2010
Dear Members and Friends:

A quick reminder that the CHRISTMAS GET-TOGETHER of the Canadian Austrian
Society will be in just two short weeks, that is on Thursday, December 2, 2010 at the Delta
Chelsea Hotel at 7:00 p.m., 33 Gerard Street West, Toronto. Admission is $45.00 per
person, children free. Underground parking available at the special rate of $8.00 for the
evening.

We still have space available but we urge you to make your reservations soonest, to
guarantee your accommaodation by calling Christine Meyer or Herta Ritscher at 416- 928-
1400. Please make your cheques payable to Canadian Austrian Society and mail it to

Canadian Austrian Society

¢/o Frastacky Associates Inc.
1500 - 22 St. Clair Avenue East
Toronto, Ontario M4T 285
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BALL AUSTRIA 2011
FEBRUARY 26, 20611 - THIS DATE IS FIRM !!!

Please mark your calendar for this important event. As last year it will be held at the Delta
Chelsea Hotel and those of you who had attended last year will remember that the staff at
the Hotel distinguished themselves in providing us with one of the most enjoyable
evenings. Please make note of the following date:

DATE: Saturday, February 26", 2011

PLACE: Delta Chelsea Hotel - Churchill Ballroom
33 Gerard Street West, Toronto

PRICE: $150.00 per person

As you know we have always attempted to present a special programme at this illustrious
event and will do our best not to disappoint you this time either. We are working diligently
on the details and will provide those later, but in the meantime, please reserve that date.
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OTHER EVENTS:

The legendary performance returns - The Annual “SALUTE TO VIENNA” will be held
on Saturday, January 1, 2011, again at Roy Thomson Hall, with The Strauss Symphony of
Canada, and visiting artists from Vienna, St. Polten and Budapest. Please see the enclosed
flyer for further information and make sure you reserve your tickets early for best seating!
This concert is a favorite for many Torontonians and always a sell-out.

We look forward to seeing you at the Christmas Party on December 2™, 2010.

Sinc?reiy yours

Christine Meyer
President



